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Funnies 

 

My tolerance for idiots is extremely low 
these days. I used to have some 
immunity built up, but obviously, there's 
a new strain out there. 
 
I want to be 18 again and ruin my life in 
totally new ways. I have new ideas. 

 

 

Welcome to 2024.  I hope you all had a 

good holiday season. Things have been quiet 

over the holidays, but are about to get busy 

again as the Board meets to make plans for 

the year. 

Linda Carter has been tasked with the 

Shelter House expansion. She has put a team 

together and they will come up with a plan. 

Plans will be shared with the rest of the 

board for comments and perhaps some 

tweaks to the plan.  Residents will have the 

same opportunity after it’s approved by the 

board. 

Larry Clark has been appointed to the ARC 

committee. I’m pleased to have him on 

board. 

If anyone hasn’t looked at the signage at the 

entrance, please take a closer look. Monica 

and Yolanda spent some time adding some 

nice touches to the lettering. Nice job ladies. 

Subdivision garage sales will be coming 

back in 2024. 

I have some musicians who are interested in 

playing during one of our events. They play 

Jazz and Blues. A free meal and tips is all 

that is required. 

Social Committee 

The Alexander Creek social committee is 

looking forward to many activities in 2024 

that offer our community a change to come 

together with neighbors. We will begin 

organizing in January for the upcoming 

year. After that we plan to have monthly 

gatherings which will include many of the 

same activities as last year. If you have a 

favorite event that you would like us to keep 

on the calendar, know of entertainment we 

could invite or an idea for a new community 

activity please contact a member of the 

social committee. We have a new committee 

member, Marcia Rangel, who is replacing 

Vicki Seward. We welcome your thoughts 

and ideas and thank you all for making our 

2023 events a success. 


